
 

Forum Meeting Held at EVOC Offices and online via Zoom on 07/09/2022 

 

 

Attendees in person: Stephanie-Anne Harris (ECHF), Daniel Richards (ECHF), Charlie 

Cumming (ELGT), Ryan Lytwyn (PEP), Magda Czarnecka (Feniks), Kerry Murray(NHS LPH), 

Brenda Black (ECF), Finn Claxon (spire), Helena Richards (Carrgomm) 

Joined online: Margeret, Ruth MacLennan (Care4Carers), Dan Fuller (Libertus) Michelle Davit 

(LGBT health), Stephanie-Anne, Dawn Anderson (PCHP), Anne Munroe (PDP), Suzanne 

Lowden ( H&SCP’ship) 

 

 

1. Welcome and Introduction- Charlie 

Charlie welcomed everyone and thanked everyone for joining both online and in person 

 

2. Kerry- NHS Lothian Public Health & Health Policy 

 
Kerry gave a short presentation first introducing her role as Population Health 
Project Manager. Before sharing the new NHS Lothian Public Health directorate 
structure. 
 
Check it out on our website: https://echf.org.uk/nhs-lothian-public-health-structure/ 
 

3. Discussion on Capacity to Collaborate grant- S-A/ Everyone 

S-A updated everyone- The forum has received a small pot of money from the capacity to 

collaborate fund, how we intend to spend that money is quite flexible. If anyone has any 

ideas, they wish to put forward to apply for any of this money should contact me.  

4. Update on strategic Items- Stephanie-Anne 

Not much has been happening with the PACT, however we intend to invite Linda back to 
update us all at a later meeting. 

We are still planning on running more sessions with matter of focus to help everyone 
capture your individual work through Outnav. We have plans to pull this together at the end 
of this financial year to make another report. 

 



5. Update from Forum members- Everyone 

 

6. Training- Daniel 
 
We still have places available on our ASIST training that was cancelled this month, if anyone 
has staff members wishing to take part then please get in contact. 

7. Date of next meeting 

The next meeting will be our AGM 

October 11th, 2022. 10am-11.30am at EVOC offices (525 Ferry Rd., Edinburgh EH5 2FF, UK) 

and on Zoom 

 


